
THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE COUNTY OF STANISLAUS 
ACTION AGENDA SUMMARY 

DEPT: Board of Supervisors BOARD AGENDA# *A-9 

Urgent Routine X AGENDA DATE April 24,2001 
CEO Concurs with Recommendation YES X NO 415 Vote Required YES NO X 

(Information Attached) 

SUBJECT: 
APPROVAL OF CHANGE IN REPRESENTATION OF MEMBERS PAUL ANTIGUA 
AND VICTOR LOPEZ ON THE STANISLAUSICERES REDEVELOPMENT 
COMMISSION 

STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS: 
1. APPROVE CHANGE IN REPRESENTATION OF MEMBER PAUL ANTIGUA 

FROM THE CITY OF CERES REPRESENTATIVE TO THE COUNTY MEMBER 
ON THE STANISLAUSICERES REDEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 

2. APPROVE CHANGE IN REPRESENTATION OF MEMBER VICTOR LOPEZ 
FROM THE COUNTY REPRESENTATIVE TO THE CITY OF CERES MEMBER 
ON THE STANISLAUSICERES REDEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

NONE 

BOARD ACTION AS FOLLOWS: 

. 
ATTEST: CHRISTINE FERRARO TALLMAN, Clerk B 

I ,  
File No. 



DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

1010 1dh Street, Suite 3400, Modesto, CA 95354 

W A R D  OF SUPRVY~~W 330 Fax: 209.525.59 1 1 

April 3,200 1 

Christine Ferraro-Tallman, Manager 
Office of the Stanislaus County Board of Supervisors 
10 10 1 Oth Street 
Modesto, CA 95354 

SUBJECT: STANISLAUSICERES REDEVELOPMENT COMMISSION MEMBER 
APPOINTMENTS 

Dear Ms. Ferraro-Tallman: 

Among the representatives of the StanislausICeres Redevelopment Commission is a county-at- 
large member and a city-at-large member. Each at-large member is selected by their respective 
elected Commission member and is ratified by the Board of Supervisors. 

A situation now exists regarding the changed residency of the city-at-large member. Mr. Paul 
Antigua moved from the City of Ceres to the County. The county-at-large member, Mr. Victor 
Lopez resides in the City of Ceres. 

It is the desire of the Commission to formally amend representational status and recognize Mr. 
Paul Antigua as the new county-at-large member. Concurrently, the City of Ceres is preparing to 
recognize Mr. Victor Lopez as the new city-at-large member and will be forwarding a letter to 
that effect to your office in the near future. 

It is my understanding that you will present this letter to the Board of Supervisors for their 
consideration. 

If you have any questions regarding this proposed amendment to the seat assignments of two 
StanislausICeres Redevelopment Commission members, please call. 


